
September 10, 2012 
 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M.  
September 10, 2012, adjourned from September 4, 2012. 
 
 Present:  Supervisors Stensrud and Wubben  
 Absent:   Supervisor Durby 
 

On a motion by Wubben and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

approve the minutes for the September 4, 2012 Board Meeting and approve the agenda 

for September 10.  All voted aye.  Motion carried.  

On a motion by Wubben and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

table the issue regarding Level B roads.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

On a motion by Wubben and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

appoint Veenstra and Kimm the Engineer for DD 102.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

The Supervisors will continue to look for a delegate for the North Iowa Regional 

Housing Board.   

On a motion by Wubben and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

table the possible reclassification of DD 8.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

Jim Witt, Engineer discussed secondary road and drainage district matters. 

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. September 17, 2012. 

 

       

 Mike Stensrud, Vice-Chairperson 

 

Attest:    

 Karla Niederkofler, Auditor 

 


